
Greetings my fellow Alta Sierra Country Club Members!  

Today is a great day for us, we have closed on the $1,250,000 Banner bank loan we've been working on 

for a few years!  

What it means for us: 

• 10-year adjustable loan @ 5.82% (bank will evaluate every 5 years and potentially adjust the 

rate according to current market conditions) 

• We now can look forward to new proprietary members joining us. We will be looking into this at 

our next board meeting and hopefully have that number soon. 

What's next: 

Going Solar? K-12 Solar Company presented a proposal a few months ago. We'll be in contact with our 

K-12 contact, Joel Carr, so he can refresh our board with the current conditions. We will keep you 

posted as we move along.  

What's new:  

On the 24th of June we had a dinner for our members and anyone else who wanted to join us. We had 

over 5O+ guests for dinner -lots of good things and some things we learned that we'll improve for next 

time.  

We're aiming to have at least one dinner a month or more as long as we have good attendance.  

Taco Tuesday with Karaoke was always a hit, so we'll potentially bring that back. 

We're excited about all the great things that are happening for our Alta Sierra family and we hope you 

are too. See you at the Club! 

 

Charlie Ewing 

President 


